
Pat Parker Legacy Application Form 
 

The Pat Parker Legacy grant honours the memory and spirit of the late BCPS member and 
Connemara enthusiast, Pat Parker. The purpose of the grant is to support equestrian learning, 
which benefits the Connemara pony, members of the BCPS and possible the equine 
community at large in some way. Please note that members of the BCPS Council will be 
permitted to apply for the grant, providing that their project is for the benefit of the wider 
Connemara community and not just for personal gain. Please send this application form, 
along with up to two references or letters of support for your project, to arrive by 31st May 
2024. 
 
 
Name: 
Address: 
 
 
 
 
Email Address: 
Telephone No.: 
BCPS Membership No.: 
Age (Applicants must be a minimum of 16 years old. For those who are under 18, a countersignature 
from a parent or guardian will be required): 
 
Please tell us about your project idea, including any short- or long-term ambitions and how 
you think the Pat Parker Legacy grant will help you achieve your goals (max. 250 words): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Please tell us how your project will benefit the Connemara pony and/or community (max. 
200 words): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Proposed Project Start Date: 
Proposed Project End Date: 
Date Grant Needed By: 
 
 
 
Please provide a breakdown of the total predicted project costs: 
 

Description Cost 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 Total: 
 
 

 



Successful applications will receive a grant of around £500–1000, which covers a maximum 
of 50% of the total project costs. Please tell us about how you aim to source the remaining 
project costs (max. 100 words):       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The sharing of knowledge is an important aspect of this grant, and successful applicants 
should be prepared to communicate regularly with the BCPS on their project’s progress 
(including a report for the Connemara Chronicle), and be willing for details of their project to 
be shared with the wider Connemara community at large. The BCPS is happy to assist with 
preparing updates if you are not confident doing so alone. Please indicate below that you are 
happy to share your progress and experience with the BCPS:  
 
I understand that the Pat Parker Legacy grants are awarded with the expectation that the recipient will 
update the BCPS on their progress and share any outcomes with the wider Connemara community: ☐ 
 
 
 
Applicant Signature:     Parent/Guardian Signature: 
       (for applicants under 18 years of age) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please send your completed form to arrive by May 31st 2024 to: Sue Nevill-Parker 
Arrow Equestrian 
Weston House Farm 
Pembridge 
Herefordshire, HR6 9JE 

 


